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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Your weekly update letter number 10.  

 

Firstly, I would like to thank you again for your continuing support with our procedures during this time. You are 
helping us to keep the school open! 

 

It is especially important at the moment that any absence from school is notified immediately to the school office by 
phone with clear reason given. We are required to maintain daily detailed registers which include details of any pupils 
who are self-isolating. This helps with local and national track and trace systems. 

 

Like you we are waiting to find out what will happen after 2nd December with regard to the national lockdown and 
Christmas arrangements. One thing we can say is that Christmas in school will still be celebrated although it will be 
rather different this year! Unfortunately, we won’t be able to invite you in to share performances and other festive 
events however we are planning a Covid friendly Christmas in classroom bubbles. Details to follow. 

 

Thank you for supporting learning at home this term, lots of exciting learning has been happening in school too and 
we will be sharing some of this with you in our termly newsletter which will be emailed home soon. Please look out 
for this to add some cheer at this difficult time. 

 

Meanwhile, I hope you enjoy a peaceful and safe weekend. 

 

 
Yours faithfully,  
Mrs J Sonner 

Deputy Head of Federation  


